Safety Bulletin I-19-05-A/B Released

Dear Indian Motorcycle Dealer,

Please review the following communications that were posted on Thursday, 12/12/2019.

Indian Motorcycle has identified some 2019 Indian (111 c.i. and FTR 1200) motorcycles built from
2/12/2019 through 7/31/2019 may have a 10A circuit breaker that does not meet quality standards.
Affected circuit breakers do not meet functional specifications and may cause an engine to unexpectedly
stop running, increasing the risk of a crash.

Click HERE to view 1-19-05-A
Click HERE to view 1-19-05-B

Click HERE to view Dealer FAQs

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,
Indian Motorcycle Service



